
Youth Sunday Morning Serving Policy 

EGC Students (3rd-5th grade) 

-May ask the Hall Monitor or one of the teachers if they need help. Can only serve if 

permission is given by both the student’s parents and the teachers in the classroom 

that week. 

-Can assist with simple tasks such as playing with children or handing out supplies. 

-Can only assist on weeks when EGC is not meeting. 

Youth Group (6th-12th) 

-May be given a MSP profile and scheduled as a floater if their parents give 

permission. 

-Must always serve with adults, however they can take on any task that the adults 

feel comfortable allowing them to perform. 

 


